LIBERAL STUDIES
Director's Office: 353 Sutton Hall

Secretary’'s Office: 2273 Sutton Hall
Telephone: 2I57-8715

Movember 1&, 1989
SUBJECT: Writing-intensive proposal
TOs Robert Stonebraker

FROM= Liberal Studies Committee

At our November 1é&, 1989, meeting we approved vour reqguest to use

a W-Designation for EC 233 Regulation of Industry as a Writing-
intensive course.

This is a Type III approval-—-Specific Course and Specific
Frofessor. Your chairperson, when building a semester schedule,
may place a W beside this course only when yvou are teaching it.

We want to thank you for submitting such a well-prepared proposals

it was the very first one to come in, and it was a joy to have a
good one.

cet Donald Walker, Department
Rachel Fordyce, College
Ronald Juliette, UWUCC



